
As we approach the end of this term, we
wanted to take a moment to express our
sincere gratitude to all of you for your
incredible support and dedication to our
school's fundraising efforts. We are thrilled to
share some of our achievements this term:

1,  Christmas Market -   estimated £1,030
2.  Christmas Raffle - £674
3. Family Bingo Night  - £403.12
4. Uniform sales: £215
5. Corporate match funding: £1,553 

With our collective efforts over the last 18
months, we have raised a total of c£10,250 in
funds. These funds are vital in ensuring that
our children continue to receive a high-quality
education and have access to valuable
opportunities. We will be contributing to new
library resources and a new swing.

We have several exciting initiatives and events
on the horizon, and we hope to continue
building on our successes.

Wishing you a wonderful festive season filled
with warmth and joy.
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ThankYou!Last Minute
Shopping

Please sign up to

easyfundraising.org.uk its

easy and completely

FREE! 7,200 brands will

donate to us when you do

your usual online

shopping with them — at

no extra cost to you! 

Dates for your
diary

Farnborough Primary School

Quiz Night @ The

Woodman - 2nd March 24

Uniform Sale: 10th January

2024


